
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov.   
 
Climate Change 
 
Centre Daily Times: Penn State climatologists screen ‘Before the Flood,’ talk climate change 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/education/penn-state/article112213327.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Gantdaily.com: Nature Abounds Acquires Natural Biodiversity 
http://gantdaily.com/2016/11/02/nature-abounds-acquires-natural-biodiversity/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: ClearWater Conservancy receives $100,000 Centre Inspires grant 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article112190792.html 
 
Chester County Daily News: Kennett Township gets $225,000 grant for Kennett Greenway Trails project 
http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20161102/kennett-township-gets-225000-grant-for-kennett-
greenway-trails-project 
 
Lancaster Online: Officials unveil sustainability plan for Philadelphia  
http://lancasteronline.com/news/pennsylvania/officials-unveil-sustainability-plan-for-
philadelphia/article_3381b678-c336-5422-83e0-013a10bbfa50.html  
 
Energy 
 
Penn St. Daily Collegian: Dakota Access Pipeline raises tension for students, activists  
http://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/state_national_international/article_4a7807c6-a15e-11e6-abef-
efb1bab360a2.html 
 
Wyalusing Rocket Courier: Natural Gas-Powered ‘Liberty’ Plant Commissioned 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2016-11-
03/Local_News/Natural_GasPowered_Liberty_Plant_Commissioned.html 
 
Philadelphia Newsworks: Even with lower fuel costs, Pa. homeowners will seek energy assistance this 
winter 
http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/local/item/98492-even-with-lower-fuel-costs-pa-homeowners-
will-seek-energy-assistance-this-winter 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Wolf announces plan to boost Pa. solar energy development 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20161102/CPBJ01/161109951/wolf-announces-plan-to-boost-pa-solar-
energy-development 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Ironwood sold by Keystone XL pipeline builder 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2016/11/02/ironwood-sold-keystone-xl-pipeline-
builder/93163740/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
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Williamsport Sun Gazette: Everett: Royalty fight is not over 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2016/11/everett-royalty-fight-is-not-over/ 
 
Wyalusing Rocket Courier: Souto Named President Of National Royalty Assn. 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2016-11-
03/Front_Page/Souto_Named_President_Of_National_Royalty_Assn.html 
 
Wyalusing Rocket Courier: Minimum Royalty Action in Limbo Until Next Year 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2016-11-
03/Local_News/Minimum_Royalty_Action_in_Limbo_Until_Next_Year.html 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Williams delays Atlantic Sunrise pipeline project 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2016/11/02/williams-delays-atlantic-sunrise-pipeline-
project/93163386/ 
 
abc27: Pipeline company could face fines; protesters pepper-sprayed 
http://abc27.com/2016/11/02/pipeline-company-could-face-fines-protesters-pepper-sprayed/ 
 
Pennlive: ND oil pipeline protesters pepper-sprayed after efforts to reach developer's property fail 
http://www.pennlive.com/nation-
world/2016/11/nd_oil_pipeline_protesters_pep.html#incart_river_home 
 
Reading Eagle: Demand for fracking moratorium has merit 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/editorial-demand-for-fracking-moratorium-has-merit 
 
Meadville Tribune: County getting ready to release about $68K in oil and gas funds for community 
projects 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/local_news/county-getting-ready-to-release-about-k-in-oil-
and/article_b3c49f6a-a144-11e6-8a0f-178315bf09c9.html 
 
Waste 
 
Penn St. Daily Collegian: From dining hall to local shelter, how Pollock dining recycles leftovers 
http://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/campus/article_3544a342-a15d-11e6-a995-b301a7609e2b.html 
 
Morning Call: Lower Saucon to notify DEP about water flowing through landfill 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/sauconvalley/mc-lower-saucon-1102-20161102-story.html  
 
Water 
 
WKOK News: Planned repairs to the fabridam will shorten next year’s boating season 
http://wkok.com/planned-repairs-to-the-dam-will-shorten-next-years-boating-season/ 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: Water and Sewer Authority finalizing Mifflin Twp. Transfer 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2016/11/water-and-sewer-authority-finalizing-mifflin-
twp-transfer/ 
 
Wyalusing Rocket Courier: Water Resources Investigation Presented at NTRPDC Meeting 
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http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2016-11-
03/Local_News/Water_Resources_Investigation_Presented_at_NTRPDC_.html 
 
Bucks County Herald: Richland to address stormwater discharges to improve water quality 
http://www.buckscountyherald.com/news_stories/11-3-16/Richland-stormwater-discharges.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks County judge denies request by Kutztown in sewer plant-dispute with Maxatawny 
Township 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-county-judge-denies-request-by-kutztown-in-sewer-
plant-dispute-with-maxatawny-township 
 
Morning Call: Bethlehem council backs 10 percent sewer hike 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/bethlehem/mc-bethlehem-sewer-rate-vote-20161101-story.html 
 
Wyoming County Examiner: ‘Raptor’ program enhances TA safety 
http://wcexaminer.com/news/raptor-program-enhances-ta-safety-1.2111895 
 
Sharon Herald: Pressurized sewer lines still under review 
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/pressurized-sewer-lines-still-under-review/article_87c368c0-d7c5-
5b8c-aa19-a15b023d4f97.html 
 
Bradford Era: Tiny aquatic creature from abroad discovered in Lake Erie 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/tiny-aquatic-creature-from-abroad-discovered-in-lake-
erie/article_12b4d23e-42f3-5543-8b26-9ee6f3099247.html 
 
Ridgway Record: UPDATE: Water boil advisory after line break 
http://www.ridgwayrecord.com/content/update-water-boil-advisory-after-line-break 
 
Scranton Times: Scranton Sewer Authority permit hearing sparsely attended 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-sewer-authority-permit-hearing-sparsely-attended-
1.2112578  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lock Haven Express: Strong Gas Odor Prompts Evacuation 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2016/11/strong-gas-odor-prompts-evacuation/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Kenney announces new sustainability plan 
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/politics/20161103_Kenney_announces_new_sustainability_plan.ht
ml 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Climate Super PAC pursues Pennsylvania’s college vote in presidential campaign 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/11/02/climate-activists-pursue-pennsylvanias-college-
vote-in-presidential-campaign/?_ga=1.118932224.882895250.1471610849 
 
Bradford Era: Downtown Bradford infrastructure project gets $1.75 million from state 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/downtown-bradford-infrastructure-project-gets-
million-from-state/article_5d82fda0-a0a8-11e6-b223-93d0cf372c13.html 

http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2016-11-03/Local_News/Water_Resources_Investigation_Presented_at_NTRPDC_.html
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2016-11-03/Local_News/Water_Resources_Investigation_Presented_at_NTRPDC_.html
http://www.buckscountyherald.com/news_stories/11-3-16/Richland-stormwater-discharges.html
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-county-judge-denies-request-by-kutztown-in-sewer-plant-dispute-with-maxatawny-township
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-county-judge-denies-request-by-kutztown-in-sewer-plant-dispute-with-maxatawny-township
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/bethlehem/mc-bethlehem-sewer-rate-vote-20161101-story.html
http://wcexaminer.com/news/raptor-program-enhances-ta-safety-1.2111895
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/pressurized-sewer-lines-still-under-review/article_87c368c0-d7c5-5b8c-aa19-a15b023d4f97.html
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/pressurized-sewer-lines-still-under-review/article_87c368c0-d7c5-5b8c-aa19-a15b023d4f97.html
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/tiny-aquatic-creature-from-abroad-discovered-in-lake-erie/article_12b4d23e-42f3-5543-8b26-9ee6f3099247.html
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/tiny-aquatic-creature-from-abroad-discovered-in-lake-erie/article_12b4d23e-42f3-5543-8b26-9ee6f3099247.html
http://www.ridgwayrecord.com/content/update-water-boil-advisory-after-line-break
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-sewer-authority-permit-hearing-sparsely-attended-1.2112578
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-sewer-authority-permit-hearing-sparsely-attended-1.2112578
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2016/11/strong-gas-odor-prompts-evacuation/
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/politics/20161103_Kenney_announces_new_sustainability_plan.html
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/politics/20161103_Kenney_announces_new_sustainability_plan.html
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/11/02/climate-activists-pursue-pennsylvanias-college-vote-in-presidential-campaign/?_ga=1.118932224.882895250.1471610849
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/11/02/climate-activists-pursue-pennsylvanias-college-vote-in-presidential-campaign/?_ga=1.118932224.882895250.1471610849
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/downtown-bradford-infrastructure-project-gets-million-from-state/article_5d82fda0-a0a8-11e6-b223-93d0cf372c13.html
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/downtown-bradford-infrastructure-project-gets-million-from-state/article_5d82fda0-a0a8-11e6-b223-93d0cf372c13.html


 


